Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

	This is a little note to let you know our plans for treat days for this year (Hallowe'en, Christmas, and Valentine's Day).

	If you wish to send treats (healthy, as well as the always popular not-so-healthy ones) with your child on one of the previously mentioned celebration days to share with the class, you are welcome to do so.

	Please complete the form below if you are able to send treats for any of the upcoming celebrations.  Just let us know which holiday you would like to contribute to, as well as which type of treat.  Thank you very much!

	If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give us a call at 250-870-5128.

Sincerely,

Shandra Bowen		Lara Davies
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